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23 May, 2007

Dear sir,

Letter of Appreciation

Hong Kong Institute of
Vocational Education -
Tsing Yi

20 Tsing Yi Road
Tsing Yi Island
New Territories
Hong Kong

EHEEEHEFRR(FAIE)
BEBFREREERE 2055
&5 Telephone No:

{8HE Facsimile No:

A fHHESR Our Reference:

REHFESE Your Reference:

We are grateful for your Senior Consultant, Mr. Joseph Har, conducting a hands-on workshop on

Web Office in our Morison Hill campus on 22 May, 2007. The workshop gave our students an

insight of Internet applications in the area of business logistics.

We hope we shall have further collaboration in the near future.

Yours truly,

Thomas Chan

Lecturer,
Department of Business Services & Management

Hong Kong Institute of Vocational Education

www.vtc.edu.hk
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